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CITY OF ' Dan Saltzman, Commissioner
1221 S.W. 4" Avenue, Room 230

Portland, Oregon 97204
P GRTLANDS OREGON Telephone: (503)9323-4151

Fax: (503) 823-3036

dan@portlandoregon.gov
DATE: April 4, 2017
TO: Andrew Aebi, Local Improvement District Administrator
FROM: Dan Saltzman, Commissioner of Public Affairs%m
RE: Initiation of Local Improvement Proceedings for N. Suttle Rd. LID

Mr. Aebi,

I understand that you have been in contact with internal and external stakeholders since June 2003
to explore the possibility of street, sidewalk and stormwater infrastructure improvements to North
Suttle Road west of North Portland Road. The Portland Bureau of Transportation, the Bureau of
Environmental Services, and area stakeholders have all been engaged in a collaborative dialogue
on how to best resolve transportation and stormwater-related problems in this area for nearly 14

years.

Therefore, I request that you initiate local improvement district formation proceedings to
expedite the resolution of these issues.

[ anticipate for the resolution to come before Council on May 10, 2017. Please contact me with
any concerns.

Sincerely,

Commissioner Dan Saltzman
City of Portland, Oregon

cc: L. Treat, Portland Bureau of Transportation



